
IMMEDIATE
BY FAX

BY SPECIAL MESSENGER

GOVERNMENT OF PAKISTAN
MINISTRY OF INTER-PROVINCIAL COORDINATION

(IPC DIVISION)

F. No. 4-39/20l7-General Islamabad, the so" September, 2019

From: Farhan Akhtar,
Section Officer (General)

To: The Director (Advertisement),
Press Information Department (PID),
Islamabad

Subject: - POSTPONEMENT OF AUCTION NOTICE.

Dear Sir,

I am directed to refer to this Ministry's letter of even number dated 13th

September, 2019 on the subject cited above (copy enclosed) and to enclose herewith a

postponement notice of open auction of 11 vehicles for publication in the National Dailies

i.e. one in English & one in Urdu Newspaper preferably by tomorrow i.e. on 15t October,

2019 as per Rules I Government Policy under intimation to this Ministry.

Yours faithfully

Copy to:-

1) Deputy Director (IT/Web), Public Procurement Regularity Authority, Islamabad
for placing the same on the website.

2) Network/Web Administrator, Mlo IPC for placing on the website ofMlo IPC.

Copy for information to: -

i. Sr. PS to Secretary, Mlo IPC
ii. Sr. Joint Secretary (Admn), Mlo IPC
iii. APS to Deputy Secretary (Adrnn), Mlo IPC



F. No. 4-39/2017-General
GOVERNMENT OF PAKISTAN

Ministry of Inter-Provincial Coordination
(IPC Division)

POSTPONEMENT NOTICE

It is to inform that open auction of 11 vehicles of closed Project /

Programmes scheduled for 2nd October, 2019 at 10:00 AM in the premises of Ministry of

IPe, New Secretariat, Kohsar Block, Islnmabad has been postponed. New date nnd time of

open auction will be announced in due course of time.

2. Inconvenience caused is regretted.

(FARHAN AKHTAR)
Section Officer (General)

Ministry of IPC, Cabinet Block, Islamabad
Ph: 051-9103512


